
 

 

 

 
Date: April 20, 2024 

To 
BSE Limited,  

The Department of Corporate Services 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400 001 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, Bandra 

Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)  

Mumbai - 400 051 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Ref.:  Scrip Code: 543958/VLEGOV 
 
Re: SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated· 26th November, 

2018- fund raising by issuance of debt securities by Large Entities. 
 
With reference to above SEBI Circular, we submit that our Company VL E-Governance & 
IT Solutions Limited is not falling under the Large Corporates (LC) category as per the 
framework provided in the aforesaid circular. Accordingly, submission of Annexure A for 
Initial Disclosure is not applicable to the Company for Financial Year 2024-25. 
 
This is for your kind information and record. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on records.  
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
For VL E-Governance & IT Solutions Limited 
 
 
Dinesh Nandwana 
Whole Time Director 
DIN : - 00062532 
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